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JACK T HOOVER 
700 Main Street 
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Re: Social Security Number: XXX-XX-1234 
Docket Number: ND-R8637-2017 
Issue ID: 0 

 
 
Dear Mr. JACK T HOOVER, 

 
Under the docket number referenced above it was determined that you were overpaid 
unemployment insurance benefits in the amount of $ $823.27. It was further determine that 
such overpayment was fraudulent. North Carolina General Statue [Section 96-4(s)] does not 
permit fraudulent overpayments to be waived. Therefore, your request for a waiver must be 
denied. 

 
If you wish to discuss options for repaying the amount of the overpayment, you may contact us 
by telephone at 919.707.1338 or by mail to the address printed at the bottom of this letter. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Benefits Integrity Section 
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